
ELECTION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

November 8, 2022 

ELECTION EVENING 

 

Those in attendance James Holland (Chairman), Mark Kevitt (Vice-Chairman), 
Peter King (Attorney), and Taylor Seegraves (Elections Administrator) 

Chairman, Jim Holland called the meeting to order.    

The board reviewed and accepted twelve unsigned Absentee Ballots that had 
ABS-18As returned. The board is placing the nine remaining unsigned absentee 
ballots that have not had the ABS-18As returned under Provisional status to be 
reviewed on November 18, 2022 if valid paperwork is returned timely. 
 
The board reviewed eleven spoiled ballots for which voters were given the 
opportunity to vote again. Those also reviewed were two voters were deceased 
that never returned their ballots and six ABS-5 where the voter chose to vote in 
person rather than the mail ballot that was sent to them. 
 
The election board received four provisional ballots on election night and 
preliminary discussion took place about each circumstance. Two provisional 
ballots will need further discussion, one is awaiting proper documentation, and 
the last situation involving poll worker error will be accepted with both voters 
involved receiving proper vote history in the statewide system. 
 
Mark Kevitt informed the board that he will not be able to attend the meeting on 
November 18th and has designated Bob Hyatt as his proxy. 
 
With no further business to discuss, the board agreed to recess the meeting until 
Friday, November 18th at noon when they will certify the 2022 General Election 
Results.   


